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SAFEGUARDING POLICY OF BRITISH ANGLICAN CURSILLO

 IN LINE WITH THE CHURCH OF ENGLAND GUIDELINES

As an ‘umbrella’ organisation BACC is able only to advise those Cursillo Dioceses who are its members. 
The expectation of BACC is, however, that each Diocesan Cursillo will adopt their own compatible Policy for the Protection of Vulnerable Adults in line with recommendations of the Church of England’s own. Updating must reflect their keeping abreast of evolving guidelines and each diocesan Cursillo will appoint a Safeguarding Officer to liaise with the Diocesan Safeguarding Officer. The Safeguarding Officer of each Cursillo Diocese will be required to confirm to a designated officer of BACC (annually, at the Annual General Meeting) that they have a current Vulnerable Adult Protection Policy (VAPP) in line with their own Diocesan Policy.
The following checklist is intended as a guideline for Lay Directors and Secretariats as they prepare a VAP policy for use in their own Diocesan Cursillo.
	1
	Ask your Diocese Office for a copy of their VAPP, and assistance in formulating your own. Remember that your Cursillo operates under the auspices of the Diocesan Bishop – and, as such, his policy must ‘drive’ yours.
	

	2
	Declare the main thrust of the Diocesan VAPP within your own, and construct simple procedures for use on Cursillo weekends and Cursillo gatherings.
	

	3
	Appoint a Cursillo Safeguarding Officer (CSO) who, as part of the Secretariat, will work hand-in-hand with the Diocesan office should the need arise.
	

	4
	Publish the contact details of the CSO alongside those of all your Secretariat.
	

	5
	Ensure all your Cursillistas are aware that the VAPP exists and that all literature circulated to pilgrims (participants) on a weekend reflects this.
	

	6
	In your VAPP, demonstrate a clear pathway to follow if an allegation has been made, including:
	

	
	· The person being complained about being withdrawn from all activities.
· The Cursillo Safeguarding Officer being made aware immediately.
· The complainant being given time to record their complaint and being supported throughout the process.
· The accused also being supported throughout.

· The Safeguarding officer of Cursillo liaising in a timely manner with the Diocesan Safeguarding Officer and working jointly where required.
· An investigation being undertaken to ascertain the facts of the allegation

· All involved parties being made aware of the outcome of the investigation (including the Bishop and the BACC President) .
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Cursillo is a movement of the Church, providing a method by which Christians are empowered to grow through prayer, study and action and enabled to share God’s love with everyone
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